
Home Learning - Guidelines for Primary School Parents and Students 

Dear Parents; 

We would like to thank our families for their continued cooperation and patience as the School manages the 

evolving situation of the COVID-19 outbreak. With the continuous spread of the COVID-19, the need for the 

full online learning experience at home has become more pressing than ever. 

 

In order to best facilitate learning, students will be participating in Home Learning by using a combination of 

our online platforms. Please view the details of how we are using each application outlined below: 

 
ClassDojo 

 

 

 

 

 

ClassDojo will remain as the primary 

communication platform between staff and parents. 

Teachers will remind parents on ClassDojo when 

new work is added to Moodle.  College 

administration will continue to post essential 

information via ClassDojo. 

Moodle 

 

 

 

 

 

Moodle is currently being updated by all teachers to 

include daily submission boxes for all regular 

classes. Lessons are being adjusted to suit an online 

environment. All students are to submit their 

classwork as a .doc or .pdf file, or upload 

photographs of their bookwork. 

Email 

 

 
 

Students are expected to check their email regularly 

for important information sent by Al Amanah 

College administration staff. Teachers and students 

will also frequently communicate via email. K- Yr 6 

Students will access Microsoft Teams via their 

school email. 

Microsoft Teams 

 

 

 

In the event of school closures, Microsoft Teams will 

replace face-to-face teaching for all students K-Yr 6. 

As this is a new application, students may take some 

time to become familiar with its use. Please observe 

the guidelines on the following page. 

Mathletics 

 

Mathletics is is our online Mathematics platform for 

students in years K to 6. Students will be engaging in 

one allocated Mathletics activities per week in 

addition to their regular Mathematics classes. Each 

student will have their own login and that will allow 

them to access the site at school and home.  

Studyladder 

 

  
 

Studyladder is a program which was developed by 

school teachers to provide all children with access to 

quality education. The program has many video 

lessons, interactive games, worksheets and 

assessments covering all the fundamentals a student 

needs to acquire fundamental learning skills and to 

feel confident to want to learn more. 

YouTube Channel 

 

 

 

 

Training videos on how to use the different online 

learning platforms will be available upon parentsô 

requests. All parents and students across the school 

will be able to view the videos. Physical Education 

videos and other learning videos will also be 

uploaded as unlisted and can only be accessed with a 

direct link provided by the class teacher. 
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